BILLINGS TRAP CLUB's

12th Annual Darryl Graff Memorial Trapshoot Saturday March 20, 2010

Practice opens 8:30 am - 1st event 10:00 am ATA Day Fee \$ 2.00

EVENT NO. 1

100 Targets: 16-Yard

Four Classes: AA, A, B, C
Targets & Trophies \$ 25.00
M.S.T.A. Fee \$ 1.00
Lewis Purse \$ 10.00

EVENT NO. 2

100 Targets: Handicap

Three Groups: 19 to 27 yards
Targets & Trophies \$ 25.00
M.S.T.A. Fee \$ 1.00
Lewis Purse \$ 10.00
Options 4-25s(60-40%)\$ 12.00
Options 3-50s(60-40%)\$ 15.00
Long Run from Scratch \$ 2.00
6 Jackpots \$ 12.00

EVENT NO. 3

100 Targets: Doubles

Three Classes: A, B, C
Targets & Trophies \$ 25.00
M.S.T.A. Fee \$ 1.00
Lewis Purse \$ 10.00

See the complete program and lots of other info about

BILLNGS TRAP CLUB

on the Web @

www.billingstrapclub.com

Billings Trap Club Newsletter

February 2010

The club is open Saturdays at noon

Please come out to practice. This is also a good time to get your membership paid up for the year!

ANNUAL MEETING - MONDAY, MARCH 8TH!

The **Annual Meeting** will be held Monday, March 8th at 7:00 pm at the Billings Trap Club clubhouse. Please plan to come hear what's new and participate in decisions involved in managing your Club.

Meeting Agenda:

- 1. Call to order
- Minutes from 2009 meeting
- 3. Financial report
- Election of directors
- New business
- 6. Adjourn

Last year we had 32 teams participate in

League. Let's try to get as many team sponsorship and member signups as possible at this meeting. Team sponsorships remain at \$75. Membership fees will again be \$35. Bring your checkbooks or credit cards!

Mark your calendars and plan to attend!

12th Annual Darryl Graff Memorial ATA Trapshoot Saturday March 20, 2010

3rd Annual O.B. Dickey Honorary ATA Trapshoot April 17 & 18, 2010

League Kick Off - Sunday, March 21st!

Team qualifying will be Sunday the 21st starting at 10AM. League will be each Wednesday beginning March 24th through August 25^h. The League party will be Saturday, Aug. 28rd, and Shootoffs Sunday, August 29th. The club will be open each Wednesday evening starting March 17th.

Other good news for 2010!

The Board has announced that there will not be any price increases this year. Fees will remain the same as 2009. This is welcome news in today's economy!

Captains, remember that you are the Safety Officer for your team on the line.

Make sure all safety rules are followed. Safety is very important and we don't want anyone getting hurt! With all of our new and old members it is up to us to be polite and help everyone out by teaching them the rules and safety of the game.